
FREQUENTLY ASKED
QUESTIONS

Where do spectators watch the parade?

The Spooner Rodeo page has a map that details the route the parade will follow.
You can set up your chair on either side of the street along that route.

What time does the parade start?

The parade will be held on Saturday, July 13th, 2024 at noon.

Where do we line up for the parade?

Staging information will be emailed to all registered participants as the date of the
parade approaches. We ask that all participants be to the staging area no later
than 10:30 am so positions may be assigned, and your unit information may be
gathered for announcing at the review stand.

What number are we in the parade lineup?

Assignments for the Spooner Rodeo Parade are provided when you arrive at the
staging area on the day of the parade.

Who do we contact with questions?

Christine Dobbe: spoonerrodeoparade@gmail.com or 715-520-2150


